MESSAGE FROM DIRECTOR (FINANCE & PROJECT), IREDA:

Dear IREDAN:S,

With immense pleasure I am glad to note that this year “Vigilance Awareness Week” is
being observed from 28th October 2024 to 3rd November 2024 along with a three-month
campaign (16th August 2024 to 15th November 2024) on Preventive Vigilance, at IREDA,
as per the directives of Central Vigilance Commission. Vigilance Awareness Week
reaffirms our faith and commitment to achieve the organizational goal with highest level
of transparency and corporate governance.

The main theme of this year’s Vigilance Awareness Week is:

«HTST DY Wﬁf | MY Gl W@” / “Culture of Integrity for Nation’s Prosperity”

A culture of integrity forms the foundation of strong public governance and is essential for
fostering economic prosperity within any organization.

The fight against misgovernance and unethical practices can be achieved only through
eliminating distinction, increasing transparency in work environment and leveraging of
technology. At IREDA, we are committed to create a culture where vigilance is not just the
role of a department but a shared responsibility of every individual.

Let us take this week as an opportunity to renew our pledge to integrity and honesty. By
upholding principles of transparency and accountability, we foster an ethical environment
that promotes sustainable growth and ensures the long-term success of our organization
and our nation.

I am delighted to know that Vigilance Department has released a magazine named
“PAHAL-8” which is a collection of technical articles and other inputs contributed by
employees and their wards.

I extend my appreciation and greetings to all the employees and Vigilance Department,

wishing everyone a successful and memorable Vigilance Awareness Week.

Dr. B.K. Mohanty
Director (Finance & Projects)




